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State of Alaska 
Department of Environmental Conservation 

Village Safe Water Program 
555 Cordova Street 

Anchorage, AK 99501 
april.akers@alaska.gov 

 
March 9, 2022 
 
To: Vendor List 
 
Re: Amendment 1 
 RFP 22-VSW-SNP-034 
 Saint Paul Wastewater Lift Station Design and Construction Administration Services 
 RFP Due Date: March 11, 2022 @ 2:00 PM AST 
 
The following are vendor questions and the department’s response: 
 

1. Vendor: Head pressures do not appear to be sufficient for our grinder pumps. Do you think they 
would consider our DLKFU with the K impeller and rag eliminator groove? We can fine tune 
the impeller diameter and HP after they have a firm TDH for both stations. Do you think they 
would be interested in our EP1 package lift stations for these two stations? This would eliminate 
all the outsourcing of all the different components. 
 
Department: The department is unable to answer material specification questions as a contractor 
has not been selected for this RFP design. The specifics listed above are all elements that the 
Department expects to be settled during the design resulting from this RFP. This amendment is 
sent to interested offerors who may further review these questions at their discretion.  
 
 

April Akers 
 
 
Procurement Specialist 
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